Public Health and Other Legislation (Extension of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2022 Submission No. 917

From: -

To: Community Support and Services Committee
Subject: Emergency Bill

Date: Friday, 4 March 2022 10:51:11 AM

To whom it may concern,

I am writing to ask that the extension to the Emergency Bill (until October 2022) be
dropped and NOT PASSED at the continuation of the bill in place.

My wife has lost her job should these unjustifiable vaccine mandates stay in place. [ am
restricted in my work duties due to some locations requiring that I be vaccinated (to which
I am not). There is uncertainty in my current role due to this and this worries us and places
undue stress in our lives.

I have serious and genuine concerns about these vaccines and it is un-Australian to expect
me to carry out a medical procedure that I'm not confident in just so I can continue my
career and provide for my family.

Our country and state is divided due to these harsh mandates. Our country and state are
crying for solidarity, choice and freedom and to end the segregation and division to end.

Please, put an end to this for our children's sake!

Yours sincerely

David Klease
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